
Recalled Furnace Burns House: 
                       Don't let this happen to you  
 
  The U.S. Consumer Product Safety Commission (CPSC) has recalled thousands of furnaces sold in California. 
Several firms are offering to replace certain furnaces, which were sold under their own labels, but were manufactured 
by Consolidated Industries Inc. The units involved are gas-fired horizontal furnaces equipped with steel "NOx" rods 
installed above the burners and are commonly called NOx rod furnaces. These furnaces pose a substantial risk of fire 
and/or burning a hole in the firebox allowing carbon monoxide to enter the house and potentially causing carbon 
monoxide poisoning. 
 
   There have been several reports of fires associated with the 140,000 horizontal furnaces manufactured by 
Consolidated Industries Inc. No injuries have been reported.  Contractors sold and installed these furnaces in California 
from January 1983 through December 1992.  
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   If your house was built during this period, or you have had your attic furnace replaced during this period, you 
may be affected by this recall. Get the make, model and serial numbers off of your furnace, and call us to see if your 
furnace is one of the recalled units. If you physically cannot get into your attic we will for $35.00 (within 10 miles of 
Rancho Cucamonga) inspect your furnace for you. 
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